
  

 

 

St. Nicholas Greek Orthodox Cathedral of Tarpon 

Springs will be serving our Annual Christmas 

Dinner in the Fr. Tryfon Church Hall.  

Meals will be served for the elderly and those in 

need of a warm meal and Christian fellowship. 

8:30 AM for coffee and sweets                                                                         

10:30 AM for soup                                                                                              

Meals will be served from 11:00 AM to 12:30 PM on 

Monday, December 23rd 

                                                                               

Merry Christmas and may God Bless you all! 

If anyone would like to donate turkeys, hams, money or 

volunteering, please call Chris Palaidis 727-808-3895 

 


